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_.13th May 1980

Thank you veyy much for your letter
of 8th May with which you enclosed
a translation of a letter eated
15th April which you had received
from Alexander Solzhenitsyn.

I have shown his letter to the Prime
Minister.

I shall be most interested to hear
about your visit to Leningrad.

Ian Gow MP
Parliamentary Private Secretary

David Atkinson Esq MP



From: David Atkinson, MI'.

HOUSE OF COMMONS


LONDON SWIA OAA

Tel. 01-219 3598
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